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SAFE  dh You think your child is riding safely ...
K:DS ur
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Motor vehicle crashes kill more children than any other cause.
Make sure your child is buckled up properly.

Car Seat and Booster Safety Check
9 a.m.to 12 p.m. Saturday, October 6, 2018

Greenfield Fire Department, Station 91
5330 W Layton Ave., Greenfield, WI 53220

This event is free and open to the public.

Please allow 40 minutes per car seat.

Appointments encouraged. Families without appointments will be
seen as time allows.

Low Cost Car Seats!! Greenfield Health Department has a limited
number of car seats available for $10 for income eligible families.

o To purchase seats: Must show proof of income at event.
Must make an appointment. Child and car must be present.

Volunteer, certified child passenger safety technicians will help
families make sure children are riding safely.

e To learn more, call (414) 231-4894 or visit safekidswi.org.

To make an appointment or to reserve your car seat,
call Greenfield Health Department (414) 329-5275.

*During standard business hours. Voice messages will be returned the following business day.

Car and booster seats are the law.



